
Rushey Green Primary Newsletter 

DIARY DATES 
Friday, 3rd April 
Reception Vision & Hearing  

TERM DATES 
Autumn Term 2 2019 
28th October - 19th December 
Spring Term 1 2020 
7th January—14th February 
Half Term 
17th February—21st February 
Spring Term 2 2020 
24th February—3rd April 
Easter Break 
6th April—17th April 
Summer Term 1 2020 
20th April—21st May  
Half Term 
25th May—29th May 
Summer Term 2 2020 
1st June—21st July 
INSET DAYS 
18th October 
6th January 
8th May 
22nd May 

RECEPTION NATIVITY 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The children in Reception worked hard to present their 
Christmas Nativity to the children and parents.  They 
acted, sang and performed confidently and beautifully. 

We would like to wish all our families celebrating Christmas a very merry 
Christmas and Happy new year.  We hope you will all enjoy the break and 
look forward to seeing the children again on Tuesday January 7th. 
The children will bring home a holiday homework project. A  small prize 
for best effort will be presented during our celebration Assembly on Fri-
day. 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank a few staff leaving us. Mr 
Hawes our School Business Manager will be retiring.  Miss Johnston will 
return to Australia. Mrs Upcraft-Goldbourne will retire from her post as 
Lead Teacher of the Deaf. We thank her for the incredible support she 
has given to our families and being a deaf advocate for the deaf commu-
nity of our school.  Mrs Andreou will retire as our English as an additional 
language teacher. Mrs Andreou has been at Rushey Green for 26 years. 
We thank her for all her work with children and families over the years. 
In January we welcome some new staff. Ms Bogle will join as an interim 
Deputy Headteacher. Mrs Hussain will join as a new Assistant Headteach-
er. Mr Diaz will join as a new School Business Manager. 
To all our staff that have worked incredibly hard this term. Have a super 
break. 
 
Lisa Williams 
Headteacher 

YEAR 2 HORNIMAN MUSEUM TRIP 
On Friday all of Year 2 made a trip to the Horniman Muse-
um. 
We learned about different toys from all around the world. 
We got to handle and study them.  
We also got to explore some of the 
other wonderful things the muse-
um has to offer such as the World 
Gallery.  We had a great day. 

19 Dec 

2019 

LUNCH MONEY SPRING TERM 
The cost for our school lunches this term are:  

£66.70 - Term 1  
£69.00 - Term 2 

Please ensure your account is kept up to date as 
unfortunately, we are unable to give school 
meals to pupils who owe over £20.  Thank you. 

APPLICATIONS 
Reception 2020: A reminder 
that the  deadline for Reception 
admissions is 15th January 
2020.  

CATFORD  SALVATION ARMY  
Catford Salvation Army on Brownhill Road are 
open during the holiday season and can offer 
food vouchers and will be able to provide emer-
gency support for electricity top-ups.  There is 
also a job club, clothes bank and debt advice ser-
vice available on Fridays between 10am-2pm. 



Keep in touch 

Headteacher:  
Mrs Lisa Williams 
 

Address 

Rushey Green Primary 
School 
Culverley Road 
Catford 
London 
SE6 2LA  
0208 698 5001 
Email: admin@rusheygreen. 

lewisham.sch.uk 

Phones and Email  
Please inform us if you have 
changed your mobile phone 
number or email address. 
We communicate through 
text messages whenever 
possible so its vital we hold 
the  
correct number. 
Lunches 
Our school lunches are 
cooked on site by our own 
staff.  Salad bar and hot 
school dinners cost £2.30.  
Breakfast/After School 
Club 
Breakfast club is open from 
7.45am.  After School Club 
runs from 3.15 – 5.55pm. 
There are lots of games to 
play and time to spend with 
friends. 
It costs £4 for breakfast and 
£7.50 for after school, per 
session. If you wish to be 
put on our waiting list 
please let the School Office 
know.  

RGSA 
Next term we will continue to support our ESOL parents with a ESOL coffee 
mornings. I would also like to congratulate our past ESOL parents for tak-
ing part and completing a third term of classes with our wonderful teacher 
Anne McBride. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RGSA would like to wish everyone a restful break and Happy New Year. 

COMMUNITY 
Ho, ho, ho, save the date for meeting Santa at Lewisham Shopping Centre 
from Tuesday 17th December until Christmas Eve on the 24th.  Always jolly 
and full of Christmas cheer, Santa will be in Central Square for a selfie and 
to give away a free chocolate treat.  Merry Christmas everyone!  

GUITAR, ROCK BAND AND CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE 
Well done to our star drummer Kelsea for her amazing performance.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Mr Emery for all of his 

hard work supporting and teaching our talented students and to Mrs 

Wright for organising such a wonderful performance . 
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